
 
 

 
INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF MINECRAFT ARCHITECTS 

 
 
 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT TO THE COMMONWEALTH OF ALDOVIA 

 

20th August 2018 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 We regret to inform you that the HR division of the IAMA General Assembly has 

voted to reject your promotion to a full member, with a majority of the HR voting for an 

extended observation period in accordance to Chapter III, Section 2, Article 4 of the 

Charter of the IAMA. Your promotion has been re-scheduled to 27th August, a week 

from today. 

  

We hope you understand that IAMA is a forum for Minecraft architects, and 

forums work best when its members are actively participating in discussions. Since 

your initial arrival, we have yet to see you participate in any meaningful discussion, 

other than a couple discussions in pertain to the role-playing of Aldovia, something we 

do not endorse here in the IAMA, as we believe that role-playing is unhelpful in terms 

of the development of your world. In addition, we fail to see any evidence that you are 

actively building, as your Twitter shows nothing but role-play related tweets. Hence, 

the HR has decided that you were unable to prove that you meet the requirements for 

promotion under Chapter III, Section 2, Article 4 of the Charter of the IAMA. 

  

We hope that within the upcoming week, you would become increasingly active 

on the channel, and focus on building, rather than fictional role-playing. Once again, 

your promotion will take place a week’s time on the 27th August. 

 

Regards, 

IAMA Executive Council 


